
From: Kim Tuckey 
Sent: 29 October 2013 08:45 
To: Alison Mitchell 
Subject: FW: Licensing meetings 
 
 
For info 
From: Peter Spencer [mailto:peterjspencer@hotmail.com]   
Sent: 28 October 2013 15:09  
To: Kim Tuckey  
Subject: Licensing meetings 
I understood that some working members wanted evening meetings so that they  
could attend. I believe that not all of them volunteered to join the committee and   
not all of the rest have been able to attend anyway.  
   
Many more meetings have been needed as only one application is now being heard  
at each meeting so the members of the committee usually comprise those who are free  
during the day.  
   
Also not all members of the public and members are aware that Highways and Law and 
Order  
matters cannot always be taken into account.  
   
Evening meetings do not always attract members of the public anyway.  
   
So the extra work needed by members and officers appears to be unnecessary.  
   
Yours sincerely  
   
Cllr Peter Spencer  
Buckhurst Hill East  


